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Beer Festival 

The most known beer festival in 
Switzerland is in city such as 
Lucern. Another hot spot is a 
local brewery in Baar, located 
near the hell cave, seasonal 
opening time during September 
- October each year. 

Suggested activities: 

• Visit the hell cave and try the 
bottle from hell. 

• Stroll paths along cascades.  

• Dining in the beer restaurant 
or the beer tent. 

• Fun cooking in the camp and 
picnic grill in green. 

Ready for the festival? 

* Rent a Dirndl & bonfire beer 
sausages or ready to cook 
meal available on our website. 
Book now! 
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A
path to hell awaits! 

Welcome to Switzerland. Time to celebrate!

Let’s join the beer festival. During 

September - October, you can visit brewery 

and hell cave. An exciting adventure in the devil forest. 

Wouldn’t it be nice to stroll along the river and do a little 

picnic, especially with the loved ones. Quite a thrill, isn't it?  

The Blood Trail 

In the town to be known for having the great beer, it is a 

must to buy and try it. There are other local breweries and 

beer products such as beer bread and Swiss sausages. 

Baar is a town in the canton of Zug, situated in the central 

part of Switzerland. Hell cave is one of plenty hot spots for 

sightseeing, including the paradise village. 
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Trail of The Hidden Stones 

Follow the Spicesbowl trail -The 
Blood Trail to discover the 
legendary spots. You can join our 
activities as follows:  

• The Hidden Stones 

Find the hidden stones along the 
trail to get a trophy. 

• The Memory Stones 

Plant Swiss seasonal seeds with 
your initial carving stones to 
commemorate your visit. You can 
come back and look for it another 
time. 

Trophy Collections 

Hot items! 

• A Bottle from Hell/Ancient Hell 
can  

• The Black Key to Hell (cave)
Journey guide pages: The Bottle from Hell 

-  Camping site available 

- Suitable paths for bikes or hikes and families with kids 

- Scenery : Cascades, riverside and forest paths 

- Terrain: Flatland with cascades and picnic spots

Journey guide map: The Cave of No Return 

Scenic route : Local restaurants, churches, hell cave, 

cascades, picnic spots along river paths and forest paths. 
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